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May 15th, 2020 
 

MLV Part Number Suffix Code Change Notification 
 

         Dear Customers, 
 

Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change relating to MLV product’s part number suffix code. We will start to 
add the “N” as a suffix code to denote current product’s Nickel Barrier end termination. Current product’s 
production process, materials, electrical and mechanical specification will be remained unchanged.  
 
Affected Product Series: MLA, MHS, AUML Varistor Series 
Please see attached the affected part number and replacement part number list.  

 
This part number suffix code change will be implemented from August 15th, 2020, during the part number change 
transition period, customers are expected to receive products with current and new part numbers until current 
product inventory in our warehouses and distribution channels are depleted.  
 

        Please respond to us by June 15th, 2020 to acknowledge notification of this change. If we do not hear from you 
        , we will expect this PCN has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you!  

 
 

       Best Regards 
       Johnny Chang 
       Global Product Manager 
       Littelfuse, Inc. 
       www.littelfuse.com  
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